
Prestwich Township Forum 
Briefing note for Forum meeting, Monday 5th March 
2012 
Section 106- proposed spending in Prestwich 2012/13 
 

Section 106 monies are paid in connection with new housing 
developments for off site play, leisure, recreation and allotment 

provision. Sums of money have been received for projects in 
the Prestwich Area. Money should be spent in the locality of the new 

development. We have received funding in connection with the 
following developments 
  
George Hotel (£8,792) 
Greengate Lane (£6,377) 
Fairfax Road (£5,962) remaining part of larger allocation 
Heaton Park Congregational Church (£8,426) 
11 Clarks Hill (£4,271) 
  
This provides a total of £33,800 to put towards local projects 
  

Following consultation with the play strategy, green space 

strategy, sports clubs and projects already identified in the local area it 
is proposed to put the funding towards 

• Bailey Street Bowling Green - £5,000 towards a larger 
improvement scheme in partnership with the club  

• Ostrich Lane Play Area - £7,000 for safety surfacing repairs  
• Egypt Lane Allotments - £11,800 for major improvements to the 

allotment site to make it easier to let plots and towards the site 

being self managed  
• St Mary's Park Play Area - £5,000 for replacement of the 

climbing net  
• St Mary's Flower Park - £5,000 to support the development of a 

community gardening club, sustainable planting and minor 

improvements 

The works will be programmed for completion in 2012/13 
 

Neil Long 

Assistant Director (operations) 
Environment and Development services 


